
MORE INFORMATION ABOUT 

THE ESL PROGRAM AT FIRST PREBYTERIAN CHURCH 

 

 

 Our tutors (teachers) are all volunteers. This means that they do not receive any 

money to be a teacher here. Some of the tutors are not trained in teaching. They 

may work in other jobs. They come here to teach because they like to meet people 

from other countries, and they like to help people learn English. Please be respectful 

of them.  

 

 Our students come from many different cultures. That means that students may 

do things that you do not do in your culture. They may dress differently than you. 

They may worship differently than you. We ask that everyone be patient and 

respectful of others. Please think about this as an opportunity to learn something 

new. 

 

 Our classes are free, but donations are welcome if you are able to give. Our 

“recommended registration donation” is $20, but any amount is appreciated. 

 

 This class does not offer credit that can be transferred or used to enter 

another school or college.  

 

 This class is a part of the services of the First Presbyterian Church. We 

welcome people from all nations, speaking all languages, and representing all 

cultures and religions. You do not need to be a member of this church, a 

Presbyterian, or a Christian to attend ESL classes. 
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